
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Voting System Audit 
 

The Canvassing Board will convene at 3:30 p.m. on , August 28, 2024, at the Supervisor of Elections 
Office, to conduct a manual audit of the voting system used in randomly selected precincts and in one 
randomly selected race for the August 20, 2024, Primary Election. 

 
 


